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Milan, 30™ April 2024

Ref: Invitation to the 100-year celebration of PKN

-Dear Ewa,

I am getting back to you again, after the letter | sent to you on last 7th March, on
your kind invitation to celebrate the important anniversary of 100 years of PKN.

I am sorry to inform you that, being this a very busy time, due to many activities,
both at national, European, and international level, none of us can participate.

We do apologize for this, but we would be pleased to join you anyway and celebrate
the important target achieved by sending you the gift you find enclosed.

It is the first standard UNI produced and it has, for us, a very important meaning,
since it is the first step of a way leading us to celebrate our 100 anniversary a few years
ago: this is the spirit with which we offer it to you and to wish you all the best for the way
made so far, and for the one you will be making from now and into the future.

This is our heartfelt wish, being fully confident that you and your Organisation will
keep on offering a valuable contribution to the European and international standards
community as you have been doing for so many years.

Apologizing again for our missed participation, we wish you all the best.
My kindest regards

Ruggero Lensi
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Mrs. Ewa Zielinska
President
Polish Committee for Standardizationx
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